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From: Port Director 

To: Docks & Harbor Board  

Date: December 12th, 2024 

Re: Electronic ID Verification 

At Docks & Harbors Operations-Planning Committee on December 11th, Port Operations Supervisor Scott 
Hinton briefed adding a surcharge to large cruise vessels not employing electronic verification ID at our 
downtown facilities.  The Committee requested that this topic be brought to the December Board regular 
meeting. 

To encourage cruise lines to embrace electronic ID verification,  I recommend supporting the concept contained 
in Mr. Hinton’s memo.   The memo needs to be fully vetted with cruise lines and the CBJ Tourism Director 
with a more deliberate discussion on the size of the vessel impacted with this change.   I recommend that any 
adoption be executed as a Staff option with the goal to persuade adoption and not be perceived as action to 
increase revenue.   

# 
Encl:  Undated Memo from Port Operations Supervisor Hinton 






